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This is what the LORD says — he who made a way through the sea, 

a path through the mighty waters, “Forget the former things; do 

not dwell on the past. See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs  

up; do you not perceive it? I am making a way in the wilderness  

and streams in the wasteland”  Isaiah 43:16, 18-19 

          
Our next visit to Bulgaria is 9th to 14th May. The team will comprise Mary Hill, Rachel Hunt, 

Esther Day and Richard & Gill Soper 
 

For Prayer and Praise  
 

• We are so thankful for our extensive network of friends and contacts in Bulgaria. Please 

pray that we will have fruitful meetings during this visit and especially that we will discern 
God’s plan for Frontline as we seek the best ways to support Friendship Church in their 

activities, particularly amongst disabled and disadvantaged young people, in the future  
 

• We shall be taking our gardening gloves! Please pray for the 

horticulture project as it ‘takes root’ this summer. Pray that it will 
be adequately resourced and will not become burdensome for 

Friendship Church, but will open up new opportunities to build 
community and share God’s love with young people as they 
develop skills, self-esteem and confidence  

 

• Facebook can be a blessing! Since she set it up last October, 

Liliya’s Facebook group has gained over 500 members and has 
enabled her to distribute several loads of donated special needs 
equipment. The group has also helped connect up many hitherto 

‘hidden’ families across Bulgaria. Please pray for these parents 
as they are now finding their voice to advocate for their children 

at municipal and government level  
 

• Please pray for progress in establishing a sustainable, Bulgarian-

run service to continue the distribution of the equipment in the 
long term 

 

• Please pray for Esther as she uses her OT specialist skills in 
postural management to assess several children with complex 

needs. Pray that we will be able to encourage these families and 
help source any equipment they may need 

 

• Samuil is now completing his Certificate course at All Nations 
Christian College in Herts. He will be staying on to do the Diploma 

course before returning to Friendship Church next summer. 
Please pray that all his needs will be met and he will continue to 

receive ideal preparation for his future ministry in Bulgaria 
 

Thank you so much for all your practical, material, prayerful and financial support for 

‘Frontline Bulgaria’  
 
    

To follow Frontline’s activities in Brentwood and Bulgaria, please go to:- 

https://www.facebook.com/#!/frontlinepartnership  

https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/frontlinebulgarianews  

  www.frontlinepartnership.org     
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